
1

From: Wendy Holmes 

Sent: Thursday, 15 February 2018 9:30 AM

To: Plastic Bag Ban

Subject: Plastic Ban WA Submission

Dear Manager, 

All over the world, the rising tide of plastic pollution is choking, poisoning, and starving our wildlife – and 

even polluting the food we eat. 

I support the statewide ban being extended to other forms of plastic pollution including mass balloon 

releases, single use plastic drinking straws, and products which include plastic microbeads, as all of these 

products present a continuous threat to our Western Australian wildlife and environment. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, Wendy Holmes 

_________________________ This email was sent by Wendy Holmes via Do Gooder, a website that allows 

people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC 3834 

we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at  however 

Wendy provided an email address which we included in the 

REPLY-TO field. 

Please reply to Wendy Holmes at  

To learn more about Do Gooder visit To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit: 

 

 




